
 

C&W Shuttle Bus Service 
Provincial Health Services Authority provides smooth and stress-free shuttle 
service to facilitate safe, fast, practical and environment-friendly transport 
of staff and/or ambulatory patients between sites. 

This “green” travel option is part of the overall Transportation Demand 
Management plan of Integrated Protection Service’s Parking, Access 
and Commuter Services and Cambie Corridor Consortium. 

For more information on trips to select PHC, PHSA and VCH facilities, 
please visit the following links: 

For FH hospital shuttle services, please visit the Central Surrey Health 
Shuttle page. 

 

As part of the overall Transportation Demand Management plan of 
Integrated Protection Services - Parking, Access and Commuter 
Services, a new staff shuttle service was introduced on May 6, 2013 at BC 
Children’s and BC Women’s Hospitals (C&W). 

Six months after launching the new C&W Shuttle, the growing popularity of 
this service has necessitated the replacement of the 15-passenger van with a 
larger 24-passenger vehicle.  The new C&W Shuttle started running on 
November 4, 2013.  It safely and efficiently transports staff to and from 



King Edward Canada Line Station, C&W, and C&W Off-Site Staff Lot, free 
of charge. 

C&W Shuttle Stops, Schedules  

The new C&W Shuttle is now available to transport staff between the new 
C&W off-site staff parking lot, C&W campus and King Edward Canada 
Line Station, free of charge.   

The shuttle is available from Monday to Friday (except on PHSA recognized 
statutory holidays) from 6:30 AM to 10:00 AM and 3:00 PM to 8:00 PM, 
and runs every fifteen (15) minutes. 

Shuttle Stops 

• New C&W Off-Site Staff Parking Lot – W 35th Ave. and Heather 
St 

• BC Women’s Hospital & Health Centre Entrance 77 – Off of 
Heather St. Entrance  

• King Edward Canada Line Station (KECLS) – Northwest corner of 
Cambie and W 24th Avenue 

• BC Women’s Hospital & Health Centre Entrance 77 – Off of 
Heather St. Entrance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Shuttle Schedule 

Stops are marked with a C&W Shuttle sign, except for King Edward 
Canada Line Station stop.  Times are subject to temporary changes 
without notice due to weather, construction and road/traffic 
conditions.  We strongly advise that you arrive a few minutes early for 
your trip. 

**Schedule Subject to Change**  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Contact Us 

We are committed to enhancing the shuttle service to best address 
your needs.  Your feedback and suggestions are valuable to 
improving our C&W Shuttle service. 

Contact:  Lower Mainland Commuter Services 
Email CommuterServices@fraserhealth.ca 
Office 
Hours:  

8:30 AM to 4:30 PM, Monday to Friday (Closed on 
Statutory Holidays) 

 
 


